

Taken from our Weekly Newsletter on 20th October 2023

Faith Day

Class 4 had a fantastic question of faith day last week. Teresa, from St John's church taught us about the covenant that God made with his people.

We spent the day learning about Bible stories and discussing agreements and promises through drama and art.







Collective Worship - Harvest Festival

This week during Collective worship we have been focusing on Harvest. We have linked the

Christian Value and our School Value of Hope with Harvest. Every season before the harvest, there is hope that there will be a good crop. Harvest is also a time when we thank God for all that we have and what he has provided.

On Wednesday afternoon, the whole school travelled to the church to celebrate our Harvest Festival. It was a wonderful time of songs, art work, poetry and thankfulness. There was even some throwing and (attempted) catching of grapes in the church! Thank

you to everybody who enabled our Harvest Festival to be a success and all of the food that was donated. We raised an incredible amount of food which will now go to those who need it through the local food banks. On Friday morning, we were joined at school by Southampton City

Mission for a collective worship also focusing on Harvest. Southampton City Mission always manage to bring a topic alive and the children really enjoy engaging and participating in these collective worships.







